
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Kamra tal-Periti welcomes the establishment of a new Building and Construction Agency through the 
publication of Legal Notice 192 of 2019. This new Agency is the precursor of the Building and Construction 
Authority that will be set up in the coming months, and which Government is committed to establish as 
outlined in the Letter of Commitment addressed to the Kamra tal-Periti last week. 
 
The new Agency is tasked with the design, implementation and dissemination of policies together with 
the consolidation and review of laws and regulations, in the form of a national building code, as well as 
with carrying out all the necessary preparations to set up the Building and Construction Authority. 
 
This is an important milestone in ensuring better regulation of the industry, and the Kamra tal-Periti looks 
forward to presenting its proposals outlined in A Modern Building and Construction Framework for Malta 
to the Agency, with a view towards implementing them in the near future. 
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https://kamratalperiti.org/wp-content/uploads/MTIP_KTP_Commitment_Letter_2Aug2019_Final.pdf
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/5bc7e5e7ee469c24a8ec71546/files/1968435d-9f44-4dea-81f7-b0d3c5fc986e/A_Modern_Building_Construction_Regulation_Framework_for_Malta_FINAL.pdf?fbclid=IwAR2s1tCjmOr7lQvLO6sdjLq0jGaDh7Z-LqrJs4poE8o36PIwFfJZXuS29gA

